
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – September 20, 2023 

For the most up to date information visit:   niguelshores.org 
 
 
NSCA Recreation Amenities Construction Update – September 20, 2023 
CONSTRUCION HAS BEGUN!! As with any construction project, things can change at a 
moment’s notice. Due to the fact that demolition started today, the community pool, 
spa and tennis courts #3 & #4 are closed.  
 
These amenities will be closed starting today, Wednesday, September 20 due to health 
and safety concerns, with lots of debris and dust. We will monitor the demolition 
periodically and if it is determined that we can safely open these amenities sooner than 
anticipated we will do it. Please watch the website for updates and we will send 
additional updates via email blasts to the community as soon as information becomes 
available.   
 
Thank you all very much for your patience and understanding during the construction of 
these new amenities.  
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